
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

EASTER EGG HUNT, WEDNESDAY, MARCH 28 6:00—7:00 pm.  

Invite  your friends and neighbors! The Easter Egg Hunt will be 

Wednesday, March 28th from 6:00-7:00 pm.  We will have an 

Easter Egg Hunt, devotional, and refreshments. Prizes will be 

given for the Golden Egg and for the child who collects the most 

eggs. This activity is for children ages 4 yrs—5th grade. 

 

TO OUR GLOUCESTER POINT BAPTIST CHURCH FAMILY 

     I want to thank you for the love and caring shown to me and 

my son, Bill, during my recent illness and recovery. 

     Your phone calls, visits, delicious food, beautiful cards, fresh 

flowers, personal notes of encouragement, and especially your 

loving prayers were a source of great comfort. Also, special mes-

sages from the CARE Ministry and Acree Circle were truly        

appreciated.  

     Bill and I are grateful for your kindness and love and count 

our blessings for being a part of the GPBC family. 

    With Christian love, 

    Murielene Swindeck 

 

 

GUEST  VOLUNTEER APPRECIATION EVENT 

The Gloucester United Emergency Shelter Team will hold a 

GUEST Volunteer Appreciation Event on April 15, 2018 at Grace 

Covenant Presbyterian Church at 4:00 pm.  RSVP by April  9, 

2018, space is limited.  Please RSVP via email to 

jseltzer@liberty.edu. 

 

 
PLEASE WELCOME OUR NEW MEMBERS: 
 
Betty Jane Duncan        Rachael Newton     Robert (Bob) Wray 
1428 Lafayette Rd.        2019 Anderton Lane     7170 Jason Dr. 
Gloucester Point, VA 23062      Hayes, VA 23072    Gloucester, VA 23061 
804-642-9765         804-642-8710     804-210-1989  
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